
Reform Water User Association 

Board Meeting Minutes 

January 16, 2025 

 

The Reform Water Association Board meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by President Keith 

Woods. The following business was conducted: 

 

Present: 

Keith Woods, President 
Absent : 

Robert Bright Charles Fondren  

       Junior Grantham, Vice President 

Others in attendance: 

Katy Douglas, GTPDD 

Tammi McGarr, GTPDD 

      

The minutes from the December meeting were reviewed for approval, all motioned for approval. 

 

GTPDD presented the accounts payable and financial report for approval. The board approved for 

GTPDD to pay the quarterly taxes, which will be paid online as an automatic transfer. After review, 

all motion for approval to pay all bills and accept the financial report. GTPDD requested online 

access to view bank accounts daily to reconcile more efficiently. 

 

GTPDD presented the board on the MSRWA rate study. This will be tabled until the next board 

meeting discussing raising rates.  

 

Robert Bright made a motion, with Keith Woods providing a second, to adjourn until February 6th, 

2025 for the next RWUA meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Keith Woods, President  


